TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of citizens is concerned with the extinction of the orangutan and
proper palm oil labeling in products.

Draws to the attention of the House: The fact that palm oil production is
destroying the habitat of the orangutan and it is the belief of this petition that
proper labeling of products containing palm oil would inform people of the
consequences of their purchase and reduce the need for the production of

palm oil.

We therefore ask the House to: legislate mandatory labeling of palm oil
contents in products





